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The Massachusetts Gaming Commission Releases August 2017  

Gross Gaming Revenue for Plainridge Park Casino  
 

The Massachusetts Gaming Commission (MGC) reported today that the month of August 2017 at Plainridge 
Park Casino generated $14,220,613.86 in Gross Gaming Revenue (GGR).  The category 2 slots-parlor is taxed 
on 49% of gross gaming revenue, of that total taxed amount 82% is paid to Local Aid and 18% goes to the 
Race Horse Development Fund. To date, the state has collected $173,449,051.73 in total state taxes and race 
horse assessments from Plainridge Park Casino since its June 24, 2015 opening.   
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$14,220,613.86 
 

$184,302,185.43 
 

7.72% 92.28% $6,968,100.79 
 

 
 

 

 
 
 
To view the complete report, please click here. MGC will continue to make monthly revenue reports available 
on approximately the 15th of each month.  

http://massgaming.com/wp-content/uploads/Revenue-Report-8-2017.pdf

